
Action:  
     

     

 

 

 Board of Commissioners Meeting 

           Agenda Item Submittal 

 

 

Item To Be Considered:   Arts by the Sea, Taste of the Town Winners 

 

Board Meeting Date: June 25, 2024 

 

Prepared By:  Anna Stanley – Parks & Recreation Director and Deb Pylypiw – Recreation Aide 

      

Overview:  Arts by the Sea was held on June 8, 2024.  In 2022 the Town brought back the Wine 

Tasting event and was proven to be a success. This year, Taste of the Town was a new 

element of the event.  It was an exquisite evening celebrating the culinary excellence of 

Swansboro's local restaurants. Participants indulged their palates with selections of 

delicious dishes perfectly paired with fine wines. The Town of Swansboro Parks and 

Recreation Department is proud to announce the winners of the 2024 Taste of the Town.  

 

 

 

 

Winners:  

Best Appetizer: Crab Dip, Boro Restaurant and Bar  

Best Entrée: Tropical Pork Chops, Preston’s Corner 

Best Dessert: Key Lime Cheesecake, il Cigno Italiano  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Background Attachment(s):  

Recommended Action:  Present awards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


